
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – March 2018

Hi BDTHC members,

It's Spring or wait is it?  I had 15" to 
16" of snow on the 21st of March!  Not a 
good start for the 1st full day of 
spring.  Oh well it looks to be getting 
better now after the 4th Nor-easter this 
month.

Just a reminder that dues are due and 
payable either by mail to the PO box or at the meetings.  Must 
be paid by the end of March or the April Meeting.

Don't forget that the hours for the club meeting change for the 
April meeting to 7pm.  This will be the meeting time for the 
rest of the year.

Everything is going well with the arrangements for the Club 
members only picnic and hunt for spring on April 29, 2018 at the 
Goss's.  Here is a list for the covered dishes you can sign up 
to bring.  This is being done so we don't get to many doubles in 
the food stuff.  Contact Ken at  klgseeker_2000@yahoo.com to 
sign up for the food items.

#1.  macaroni or pasta salad

#2.  potato salad

#3.  macaroni and cheese

#4.  baked beans

#5.  chili

#6.  dip & chips

#7.  deviled eggs

#8.  taco salad

#9.  bratwurst 

#10.  chicken wings

"The Penn Pointer"

mailto:klgseeker_2000@yahoo.com
mailto:klgseeker_2000@yahoo.com


#11.  fruit or fruit salad

#12.  soda/ drinks

#13.  doughnuts

#14.  breakfast food

#15.  dessert

#16.  Other-please specify

The club will supply burgers and dogs also a cake for the clubs 
Birthday.

The plans for our August open hunt are going well.  We have a 
food vendor and the Red pavilion for this year which is the 
closest pavilion to the hunt field.  This should work out well 
for us as we won't have to bring easy ups or tents to set up 
under.

FINDS OF THE MONTH

Coins --- Kristy --- 1918s silver dime

Misc. --- Mike Pisciotta --- Boy scout kerchief slide 

Jewelry --- Rafael --- Silver bracelet

Club membership drawing --- Bob Brown

CONGRATULATION TO THE WINNERS

Mike Mazur was called out to find a set of keys in the snow but 
was unable to locate them.  They may not have lost them where 
they thought or got thrown by the snow blower.  I'm sure he gave 
it his best shot.

AGAIN A REMINDER DUES ARE DUE!!!!  

AND THE MEETING HOURS START AT 7PM NOW TILL THE END OF THE YEAR.

NEXT MEETING April 9, 2018 AT 7PM  in the basement of the Forty 
Fort Municipal building.

  

Good Detecting 
PRESIDENT BDTHC 
By Derr


